
 

I am writing to express my support for the Winterbourne Wind Turbine Project (ID 
SSD-10471) in the Walcha Council area. As a concerned citizen and advocate for 
sustainable energy, I believe this project has the potential to make a significant 
contribution to the community's efforts to transition to clean, renewable energy 
sources. 

The Winterbourne Wind Turbine Project has been designed to minimize any negative 
impact on the local area, and its benefits will be felt by all residents in the form of 
reduced greenhouse gas emissions, lower energy costs, and increased energy 
security. In addition, the project will create jobs and stimulate economic growth in the 
region. 

I believe that the Department of Planning and Environment should give this project 
their full support, and I urge them to take all necessary steps to ensure its successful 
completion. I would also like to point out that this project is in line with the state and 
country's plan for renewable energy adoption which will help combat climate change. 

Thank you for your consideration. 


